
Open Event
Saturday 20 April 2024 
9.45am – 12.00pm

Pre-Prep to Year 4 

9.45am
Arrival at our Pre-Prep School 
Meet our Pre-Prep and Prep School staff. 

9.50am – 11.30am
Tours of our Pre-Prep and Prep School depart
Gain a feel for life in our Pre-Prep and Prep Schools. Meet our teachers and staff, explore our facilities, and hear 
first-hand experiences from our pupils.

Please note, last tours will depart at 11.30am.

If you are only interested in viewing our facilities in Shell (Years 3 and 4), your tour will focus on our Prep School, 
where you will be guided by current Prep School pupils, and members of Prep School staff. 

Communal, cross-College areas such as the Memorial Hall, Swimming Pool, and Sports Hall will be included as 
part of the Shell (Years 3 and 4) tour. 

You are more than welcome to tour both our Pre-Prep and Prep Schools. Just let a member of staff know when 
you arrive, and they will arrange this. 

10.30am
Talk from Jo Wallace, Head of Pre-Prep, in the Pre-Prep Hall
Following the talk, you will have the opportunity to speak with our Pre-Prep and Prep School staff, meet Kirsty 
Brooks, Head of Shell, and Bill Toleman, Head of the Prep School, and find out more about our admissions 
process

12.00pm 
Event end
Refreshments will be available in the Pre-Prep Hall throughout the morning. 

Parking
Pre-Prep School car park entrance 
Sat Nav: CM23 4BT

Our Pre-Prep is fully accessible for wheelchair users. Please advise if you need wheelchair access and 
we will do our best to accommodate on tours.  




